
ENGELSK 

Results of your stool sample for bowel cancer screening: You need to take 

another test. 

The laboratory has attempted to analyse the stool sample that you submitted for bowel 
cancer screening. However, due to technical reasons, it has not been possible to analyse 
your sample. 

We have therefore sent you a letter with a new sample kit and instructions to take a new 
stool sample. 

It is important to affix the label with your name and CPR number on the sample tube so that 
your stool sample can be correctly identified. The label can be found under the red arrow at 
the bottom right of the letter that you have received in the post. 

You can read the instructions for taking the stool sample in English here. 
Please send the sample as soon as possible after you have taken it. 
If you have planned a trip, please wait to take the test until you have returned home. 

If you have any questions, you are welcome to contact the screening secretariat in your 
region. 

With best regards, 
The screening secretariat in the North Denmark Region, tel.: 97 64 17 12
The screening secretariat in the Central Denmark Region, te.l: 78 42 01 70
The screening secretariat in the Region of Southern Denmark, tel.: 79 40 67 85 
The screening secretariat in Region Zealand, tel.: 56 51 28 28
The screening secretariat in the Capital Region of Denmark, tel.: 38 67 17 17 

https://mediebibliotek.cancer.dk/m/4ab177a2a14a3558/original/Tarmkrftscreening-andre-sprog-vejledning-mobilversion.PDF



